
 
Survivors Benefits Report by 
Bobbie Morris, Fran Guevremont, 
Co-Chairs.   
 
 
I am so looking forward to working as a Co-Chair with Fran and helping our members with 
education that is so needed at such a difficult time. Appointed as Co-Chairs in July 2019 
 
A Name Change approved by the Board of Directors from Veterans Benefits to Survivors Benefits. 
Background Motion #3 – Policy proposal to Section 3 changes the committee name from 
‘Veterans Benefits’ to ‘Survivor Benefits’. Since AVVA no longer has a VSO program, the title 
‘Survivor Benefits’ is more in line with the committee’s redirected focus. This change also affects 
the committee description in P &P Section 11. 

 
A Proposed budget was Submitted to the Board for the upcoming printing that is needed for 
Brochures.  
 
Email was submitted to the committee  
To review the brochure and flyer for possible updates.  Planes are in the works for a Go to 
Meeting in the in the next few weeks. 
 
Goals are to get the program up and running for Chapters, and States  
utilizes the program available online. 
 
Respectfully Submitted. 
 
Bobbie Morris, Fran Gurvremomt, CO-Chairs 
 
Committee 
Helen Simpson 
Hope Summers 
Nina Schloffel 
 
 
 


